Parent Information – Mrs. Betsy Hunt, Principal – Thursday August 22, 2013
Please read the following –
***Friday – August 23, 2013 – All students should wear formal dress – Mass 8:30 a.m.
*** There will be limited parking in the St. Ambrose lot, August 23, 2013, due to the Italian Festival. Please try to park down the street and walk to the school for pickup at 1:15 p.m.
***Homework Club will begin next week – It will be offered Tuesday, August 27th and Wednesday, August 28th from 3:20 p.m. to 4:15 p.m. for 4th – 8th grade students. It will be held in the school library both days. The purpose of Homework Club is to complete assignments, study for upcoming tests, research topics or quietly read a book of choice.  Mrs. Maier, Mrs. Millard, Mr. Larson, Mr. McFarlane and other instructors will be available for academic support either on Tuesday and/or Wednesday. 
***Youth Football at Judge Memorial High School on Saturday, August 24, 2013 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. – click here.
***Monday, August 26, 2013 individual picture day – Students may wear a nice free dress top with uniform bottoms.  (No tank tops or bare shoulders)
*** Please join us for the Parent Mixer on Friday, August 30, from 7 - 11 pm in the Social Hall. Snacks and treats will be served, as well as soda, coffee and water. Please feel free to bring your own beverages, and, if so inclined, something to share with all. 
A special invitation is extended to the New Parents at our school, as well as to all of the Preschool, Elementary and Middle School Families. We are eager to welcome you to our school family at this new event! Come to meet a new friend or catch up with an old one! 
RSVP  https://cosgriff.ejoinme.org/forcedfun2013  See you there!!
***“Bad in Plaid” - Please sign your foursome up on line for the September 6th, golf tournament, click on the cosgriff.org website.  Hole sponsors and prizes are needed. 
